RULES FOR PUBLIC INPUT

AT FORT TOTTEN SCHOOL BOARD MEETINGS

1. Meetings of public school boards are open to the public.  However, the legal right to be present does not include a legal right to speak at public meetings. 

2. The opportunity for public input at Fort Totten School Board meetings will be at the end of the Board’s agenda, subject to the following rules: 

a) Speakers must be recognized by the Board President before addressing the Board; 

b) The subjects addressed must relate to Board/School matters; 

c) Each speaker will be limited to five minutes; and 

d) Presentations are to be civil and respectful, NOT disruptive, intimidating or personal attacks against the Board, individual Board members, or school employees. 
3. The Board President has the authority to terminate all public input if the above rules are not followed and should the input become redundant.
